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Rosemont School to open After School in January 2013 

Rosemont School a secondary school for girls in Sandyford is opening a unique After School 

for local pupils from third class and up, located in the newly built modern campus in 

Sandyford. The After School will take the stress away from parents of school pickups, 

homework and meals. Students at the After School will benefit from enrichment activities 

including cooking in Spanish and sports in Irish as well as outdoor activities. Attendees also 

get to sample the nutritious and healthy menu on offer.  

Rosemont After School will have fully trained and qualified staff who are highly experienced. 

Parents will not have the hassle of collecting their children from school to bring them to the 

After School as there will be a bus collecting students from local schools to the Rosemont 

Campus. 

Jennifer McPhail, Co-ordinator Manager of the After School said: “After careful planning and 

perfecting, we are really excited to open our After School in the New Year. This is fantastic 

for working parents as we will have enrichment activities including Spanish, Irish and science 

and maths for fun. For children who love sport we have tennis, basketball, uni-hock, 

orienteering, nature walks and self-defence.” 

Cliona Somers, teacher at Rosemont After School: “Here at Rosemont After School we 

believe that activities of children during out-of-school can be as important to their growth 

and development as the time they spend in the classroom.  During these non-school hours 

children will have the opportunities to participate in a variety of enriching activities, allowing 

them to explore new fields of interest while engaging in fun and academic activities and free 

play.” 
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